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School Photos


School photographs are now booked for Thursday 25th October, 2018


Should any parents wish to bring younger siblings to have pictures taken with school age children, please see Miss Pipes.











 


�    GOLDEN BOOK�





Maddie Benson – Excellent effort editing your writing about The Circulatory System.


Liam Coultous	- Fantastic place value work.


Clayton Bird – Amazing effort in RWI, super handwriting and a good willingness to learn.


Edith Strangeway – A fantastic role mode to her friends, always polite and helpful


CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL








Cluster Football


This week our year 6’s had two amazing wins at Cluster football.  There was super teamwork and effort from everyone and some great goals were scored.











Village News


The village hall are planning to host a selection of film nights. For more information sign up to our email at


� HYPERLINK "mailto:info@thevillagehallstillington.org" �info@thevillagehallstillington.org�


Diddi Dance starts at the Village Hall 17th October at 10am.  Visit the Diddi dance website for more information.





Crucial Crew


Friday 19th October,2018


We still appear to be awaiting slips back for the above. Please would you have them returned by Monday 8th October








Tapestry Online Learning Journey


Please complete and return the form by Monday next week so that we can start sharing your child’s learning with you.





Friends of Stillington School





We are holding a FOSS meeting on 15th October, 2018 at Stillington School. It will commence at 7pm and all parents are welcome to attend.





Headlice


Another reminder for parents to check their children’s hair for evidence of headlice as we have spotted a number of cases and treatment is require immediately to prevent this spreading throughout the school.  








September Admissions – 2019


If you have a child who is due to start primary school in September 2019 or you know of any friends or family who would be interested in Stillington School as their primary school choice now is the time to apply.  Please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions" �www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions� to make your application.








Donations wanted


Mrs Speake is asking for donations of model making products. She would appreciate cereal boxes, plastic bottles, food packaging products etc which can be used for junk modelling. Many thanks











